
_ _ . _ _ _ . . _ _ . . _ _

t , '@
. ,

N y *[ i
, , . .

g ,_ g g Z ~l 3 ttugn City testIMC3
CorporBtlOn1- t ai! ' -7 ,,

fun"dWI- g g _

,,____l
C * .:h ' D- -- p~'~''~_- 662 CROMWELL AVENUE

'q',,w t....[ I 3,"~. ~ ~~
- ST PAUL, MN 55114

PHONE 612/645 3601

|'.g,.1y,/o,

; , 7 4,s. . es
!! . n y,/

__ . . - ,

<uw -

'*
*

. .
_ _

kt}gast;,30c;19891~
*

:

-

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 i

.s

Attn: Charles E MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Safeguards and Transportation NMSS

RE: QA Program Approval No. 0103 - Expiration Date: September 30, 1989

Gentlemen:

I am requesting a renewal of our Quality Assurance Program for Radioactive Material
Packages.

Accordingly,' I am submitting an updated QA Program for Radioactive Material Packages
dated September 1, 1989.

You will note there is a change in our company name to Twin City Testing Corporation.

You will also note that we have bought Nebraska Testing Corporation of Omaha, NE and
Patzig Testing Laboratories of Des Moines, Iowa.

These companies operate under an Agreement State License in Nebraska and Iowa
respectively.

*

Our branch offices in Bismarck, Fargo and Grand Forks operate under an Agreement State
License in North Dakota.

The remainder of our offices in Minnesota, Wisconsin and South Dakota are under the
jurisdiction of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.

In accordance with 10CFR Part 170.31, a check in the amount of $150.00 for the
application fee for this QA Program renewal accompanies this letter.

If you have any questions or require additional information, you may write or call me
at 612/641-9327.

TWIN CITY TESTING CO M ION f
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c.}Howard T Schulze
Radiation Safety Officer M
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